
SACRAMENTO COUNTY  
AND 

SACRAMENTO COUNTY ADMINISTRATIVE PROFESSIONAL  
SALARY RELATIONSHIPS LOU  

 

The parties agree to reopen the contract January 1, 2015 for the purpose of discussing 
salary benchmarks and relationships.  If those discussions result in an agreement to 
adjust wages for a specific class, such adjustment will be effective no sooner than June 
28, 2015.   


